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I oppose the requested change to the current property tax laws.  The current limits 

allow local taxpayers to address concerns in their area where they know the impact 

of what and how they vote.  State control would not meet rural needs.  Perhaps 

addressing a sales tax again could provide extra funds.  I have always opposed a 

sales tax but after traveling and paying in other states I would support an Oregon tax. 


